

April 25th, 2012

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street Suite 2700 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE: 2012 3rd GENERATION IRM APPLICATION – DECISION AND ORDER EB-2011-0147

Brantford Power Inc. would like to confirm that the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Appendix A has been reviewed. Brantford Power Inc. believes these charges are accurate and therefore has no further comments to submit.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Heather Wyatt

Director of Regulatory Affairs,

ade West

Board Secretary

Copies to:

Mr. George Mychailenko, CEO, Brantford Power Inc.